
From: Denise Wilgenbusch 
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2019 9:04 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Joy Farm Development 190159 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We were recently made aware of the proposed changes to the Joy Farm area.  We live off Good 

Hope in the River Highlands Subdivision.  Our concern with this proposed development is the 

additional traffic on Good Hope.  It is already difficult to turn east out of our subdivision.  We 

only have one way in, one way out.  As we understand, it will be difficult for trucks to to enter 

off Appleton and will be coming onto Good Hope instead.   

 

Another concern will be the additional truck noise.  We notice traffic noise from Hwy 41/45 

especially in the fall/winter when we don't have foliage covering up the sound. 

 

We would request that you look into all aspects of traffic patterns before decisions are finalized.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

Greg & Denise Wilgenbusch 

7315 N. Beau Ave. 

Milwaukee   
 


